
 
From: Office of the Secretary [mailto:secretary@oldqueens.rutgers.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2007 11:39 AM 
To: NB_ADMIN_ALL@RAMS.RUTGERS.EDU 
Subject: Open Public Hearing on Tuition 

  
  
Memorandum to:        Members of the University Community 
  
From:                          Leslie A. Fehrenbach 
                                   Secretary of the University 
  
  
The Committees on Educational Planning and Policy and Budget and Finance of the 
Board of Governors invite all interested members of the University community to appear 
before them to comment on budget, tuition, fees, and housing and dining charges for 
2007-2008 at a hearing to be held on Monday, April 16, 2007, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 
p.m. in the Multipurpose Room, Rutgers College Student Center, College Avenue 
Campus, New Brunswick. The Committees will take the comments received from the 
University community into consideration in formulating its recommendations to the Board 
of Governors. 
  
            The procedures for requesting to speak before the Committee are as follows: 
  
            1.         All prospective speakers must sign up individually with the Office of the 
                        Secretary. To make a request to speak at the hearing, call (732) 932- 
  7434 or email Secretary@oldqueens.rutgers.edu, before 12:00 p.m. on  
  Monday, April 16, 2007. 
  

2.                 Time allotted to each speaker will be approximately three minutes to 
permit the maximum number of speakers to be heard at the hearing. 
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